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August 7, 2015
TO:
The Mayor and the City Clerk of Ann Arbor:

My wife and | have been proud owners of the ‘House turned Home’ at 3086, North Fox Ridge Court,
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 since 1994. This dream house was our first purchase and we have been in love
with the house from the first day on....

Not once did we question or complain about the unprecedented growth of Ann Arbor, however, the
recently proposed rezoning of the Nixon Farm North and Nixon Farm South adds unwanted turmoil in
our lives. Our property at 3086, North Fox Ridge Court is within 100 feet west of the Nixon Farm North
and we object to the proposed rezoning of the Nixon Farm North and Nixon Farm South.

There is no other place as scenic or peaceful as our patio and the Sun room, from where we cherish the
calm, serene, the colorful trees, sunshine, birds, and deer. This picturesque setting, we delight in,
without leaving our home all throughout the year.

If Ann Arbor has a tremendous attraction of having the world famous University of Michigan within its
boundaries, Ann Arbor also has properties such as ours that are indispensable by any other measures.

Please help us retain the purpose behind making this ‘Our Home’ for generations to come.

We object to the proposed rezoning of the Nixon Farm South and the Nixon Farm North in order to keep
and maintain the beauty that Ann Arbor has brought to our lives for the last 2 decades.

My wife and | continue to be proud owners of our “first home.” We both know that your decision to
block this proposed rezoning will keep Ann Arbor what it has meant to us and many others for years to
come.

We thank you for your leadership and support of Ann Arbor and its dwellings within the boundaries of
the city-what it has stood for over the last century.

Our gratitude abounds in limitless amounts for not rezoning the Nixon Farm north/ Sout
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Bankim Pandya

Email address: banjhara@yahoo.com or Bankim.pandya@gmail.com




